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Dear Sir or Ma'am, 

I don't believe a storage ordinance is appropriate since it's basically
unenforceable and furthermore where would the funds come from to try
and enforce it? It just doesn't make any sense. The vast majority of
responsible owners store their firearms according to their need and use.

Greg Seifter




